PUBLIC PARTICIPATION NETWORK

Sharing a brief update of News received during the week.

Please check the PPN News Page on our website for last week's
News Update which has details of other open consultations and
funding schemes.

Be an ally against racism!

Please display information to support people
to report discrimination.

Discussions during workshops at the PPN Plenary (members
meeting), that were structured to feed into the public consultation
towards a National Action Plan Against Racism, highlighted that
people do not know where to report or receive support when they
have witnessed or been victims of discrimination.

Good examples of information that your group could display:



